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From: Ana <annais84@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:12 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Esther Beach Park becoming dog friendly 
 

 

Hello, 
 
I am emailing in regards to item 15 (74470) on tonight’s Board Of Commissioners agenda to 
support Esther Beach Park becoming dog friendly!  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Ana Iglesias Pérez  
 
From: Adrian San <adriansanchezalba@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 7:40 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Esther beach dog friendly 
 

 

Hello, 
 
I am emailing in regards to item 15 (74470) on tonight's Board Of Commissioners agenda to 
support Esther Beach Park becoming dog friendly. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Adrian Alba Sanchez  
2905 Harriman Ln, 
Madison, Wi 53713 
 
From: wemc_one@hotmail.com <wemc_one@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Agenda Item 15 (74470)  
 

 

Hello, 
 
Please know that I would like the rules at Esther Park to be modified. I would like to show my 
support for allowing dogs in the park (on-leash, of course).  
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It is item 15 (74470) on tonight’s Board Of Commissioners agenda. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Wendy McCurdy 
1033 Middleton St. 
Madison, WI 53717 
 
From: Sophia Yanuzzi <sophiayanuzzi@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 8:55 AM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Item 15 (74470) 
 

 

Hello, 
 
I am emailing in regard to item 15 (74470) on tonight’s Board Of Commissioners agenda to 
support Esther Beach Park becoming dog friendly!  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Sophia Yanuzzi 
--  
Sophia M. Yanuzzi, J.D.   
sophiayanuzzi@gmail.com | (847) 612-7599 
 
From: Kate M <katelanmccurdy@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 9, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Esther Beach Park 
 
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I understand there is a board park commissioners meeting tonight at 6:30.  
 
One of the topics to be discussed is whether or not Esther Beach Park should continue to be a dog free 
park.  
 
As a resident of the neighborhood, I support the change towards a dog friendly park. I’d love to be able 
to take my dog to Esther beach park and relax by the water or play in the water. It’s a beautiful park, 
and I understand that allowing dogs in the park could cause worry about whether or not dog owners will 
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clean up after their dogs. Overall, I’ve found that dog owners in this neighborhood are very respectful 
and ensure to clean up after their dogs.  
 
I hope you consider supporting Esther Beach Park into becoming a dog friendly park! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Katelan McCurdy (she/her/hers/ella) 
Bilingual Cross Categorical Teacher 
Henderson Elementary School 
 
Address: 2905 Harriman Lane, Madison, WI 53713 
 
 


